
 

     SREE NARAYANA GURU CENTRAL SCHOOL( 2024-25) 

 

SNGCS/CIRC/24-25/107                                           Friday, 20th September, 2024 
 

Subject: Holiday – Sree Narayana Guru Samadhi  

 

 

Dear Students, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S!!! 

This is to inform you that on account of Sree Narayana Guru Samadhi, the 

school will remain closed on Saturday, 21st September, 2024. 

 

 

Warm Regards 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal 

S.N.G.C.S. 


